
Chippewa Valley Band Boosters 

 

Chippewa Valley High Schools 

18300 19 Mile Road 

Clinton Township, MI 48038 

 

MINUTES 

January 12, 2017 

 

Call to Order       Mike Passmore 

*Meeting called to order at 7:31 pm. 

Director’s Remarks       Tim Hoey 

*MSBOA Chamber Ensemble at Rochester High School at 9:30 am on January 28 

(some woodwind players in Wind Ensemble are involved). 

*Solo and Ensemble at Rochester HS on Feb 4. 

*Band camp for next year July 31-August 10 band camp. 

* CVHS invitational comp is Oct 7, 2017. 

*New York trip in 2018-planning is in the beginning stages, and we are just 

beginning to send out bids. It will take place during Spring Break 2018.  

 

Treasurer’s Report       Bob Czech 

*For the period ending December 30, 2016, the total balance in the Student 

Account is $6706.71.  For the period ending December 30, 2016, the total balance 

in the general account is $36,043.04.  

*Student accounts are updated. If you would like your student account balance, 

please contact Bob Czech.     

Treasurer’s report minutes approved by Betsy VandenBerg and Carla Knotts .      



Reading of the Minutes      Angela Bury 

*Minutes were read and accepted by Betsy VandenBerg and Carla Knotts .   

 

New Business       Mike Passmore 

 

*Marching Band Party      Betsy VanDenBerg 

January 27 is the marching band party in the 10-12 cafeteria. DJ is secured.  All 

marching band students are expected to come. Awards, letters, and four year 

plaques get handed out. We will be asking for help.The cost for non marchers to 

eat is 5 dollars. We need someone to coordinate food, and we need people to 

donate desserts! We need help to set up and help during the event. 

 

*MCGC Invitational   Mike Passmore, Betsy Vandenberg 

February 18 is the date. It is an evening show, and there will be a closing ceremony 

with awards. Ad forms are available and there are still spaces available for the 

program. Look for a sign-up genius to be posted so that you can sign up to come and 

help. We need a volunteer to drive judges to and from the airport/hotel when 

needed. We also need two volunteers to help with judge hospitality details. 

*Uniform Moms      Jennifer Sankiewicz 

*Ways and Means        Brenda Reno 

Potential upcoming fundraisers; mattress sale, sheet sale, Little Ceasars, Scrip, 

Ford fundraiser, Mother's Day flowers. If you have any ideas or can lead a 

fundraiser, please contact Brenda Reno. We still have stickers, tumblers, and hats 

for sale. Please consider participating heavily in fundraisers, as next year is a trip 

year, and you can fund your trip easily and inexpensively this way. 

Attendees:  

Board Members in Attendance: Mike Passmore, Brenda Reno, Angela Bury, Bob 

Czech, Kim Bunnell. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:17 and accepted by Betsy VandenBerg and Jennifer 

Sankiewicz . 



The next booster meeting is scheduled for February 9 ,2017, at 7:30 pm. 

Schedule of Upcoming Events 

January 14 (Sat) Winterguard-Field Day, Flushing High School (CV Red) 

January 27 (Fri) Marching Band Party 

February 4 (Sat) Solo and ensemble and MCGC competition@ West Bloomfield HS-

CV Red, CV Winterguard, Valley Fever Percussion Program 

February 9 (Thurs) February booster meeting 7:30 pm 

February 18 (Sat) MCGC Competition @ CVHS-volunteers needed 

March 2 (Thurs) Winter Band Concert 7 pm 

 

See the remaining schedule online at www.cvhs-bands.com 

 

 

Tim Hoey, Band Director    thoey@cvs.k12.mi.us 

Mike Passmore, President     Michael.passmore@edwardjones.com 

Jeff Coe, Vice President              jeffdcoe@yahoo.com  

Bob Czech, Treasurer    cvhsbandtreasurer@gmail.com             

Brenda Reno, Ways and Means             renofunx2@gmail.com 

Angela Bury, Recording Secretary            angela_bury@hotmail.com 

Kim Bunnell, Corresponding Secretary cvhsbbmail@gmail.com 

Jennifer Sankiewicz, Uniform Mom  sankie71@gmail.com 

Katerina Cole, Uniform Mom   ksteiner@glcam.com 

 

http://www.cvhs-bands.com/
mailto:jeffdcoe@yahoo.com

